
 
Sent: 13/06/2014 11:50:00 AM 
Subject: attn. Luke Perry mod2014/0079  Hello Luke, just a comment on plans to modify DA2008/1741, Warringah Mall.  I have asked before and now I ask again, that Council require all air conditioning units to be inside buildings or solidly housed if it is necessary to have them outside. If rooftop placing is able to be avoided, I would request that it be made a condition of approval- ie no air conditioners on roof at all! The area that needs to be shielded from the noise emitted by air conditioners is the residential zone above the Mall. It follows therefore that placing the units behind or beside the buildings could cause noise pollution too. So getting them off the roof is a first step but ground level placement needs also to be carefully considered. Considering the amphitheatre nature of the commercial and industrial complex in Old Pittwater Road, with a well established residential area above it to the west particularly, I think it reasonable to ask for noise pollution control whenever there are extensions or additions to, the complex. Could you look to this please and let me know what measures can be put in place?  Thank you,   Meredith Goulding, Allenby Park Parade Allambie Hts. 


